
From: Edmonton Inuit 
Sent: April 14, 2025 9:34 AM 
To: Governance Agendas 
 
Dear Council, 
While I can appreciate land use bylaws being updated, it is an effort in futility if you don't enforce it.  
I have called bylaw to enforce a few issues in my neighbourhood.  The bylaw officer's response to 
most of them was,  "it's at MY discretion if I want to enforce it." 
You have many rules how far a building can be from property lines, etc. and these are the ones that 
he would not enforce.  This becomes a fire hazard if there are buildings too close to each other on 
adjoining properties. This is just one example in the Gainford area. There's no point in having all 
these bylaws if you're not going to do anything about it. 
 


